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 This Week: Susan Acuna   
Our speaker will be Susan Acuna 

President/CEO of The Literacy Council 
Gulf Coast.  The LCGC was formed by 
the merging of Literacy Volunteers of 
Lee County  into the Literacy Council of 
Bonita Springs. 

Last Week Meeting
   President Jim O'Leary presided.  Steve 
McIntosh offered a "Quaker style" 
invocation, a silent prayer as "we all pray 
differently".  Joe Murgalo led the Pledge of 
Allegiance, and Don Manley flawlessly 
recited the 4-Way Test.  Ron Anderson led 
the singing of When Irish Eyes are Smiling.

  Annoucements
     Tom Burgess introduced the Rotaract 

members present noting that this was the 
number 1 organization at FGCU.
   President Jim thanked George Cohan for 
a great job of  chairing the Reverse Raffle.  
In addition, Jim thanked Mark McCaw for 

continuing to print The Spoke and the 
supplemental pages of pictures from the 
Raffle.  Kenny King presented Maurice 
Sullivan (rr) with $500 she won at a "side 
board" at the raffle.  

   President Jim 
p r a i s e d S t e v e 
McIntosh for his 
initiative to provide 
some aid to tornado 
ravaged Henryville, 
IN.  Steve contacted 
the Rotary Asst. 
District Governor for 
t h e a r e a a n d 
discovered that the 

town's only school, K-12, had been entirely 
destroyed.  He was told the state was picking 
up most of the costs of reconstruction, 
however, the state couldn't replace the 
personal money that teachers invest most 
every year in supplies and equipment for their 
classrooms.  Steve contacted our Foundation 
Board who approved and sent a check to give 
$50 to each of the 45 teachers at that school.  
Great job Steve.

George Cohan Time
  George Cohan began by praising his team 
members at the Reverse Raffle.  Bobbi Bird 
did lots of things including helping the bar 
tenders when they were overwhelmed at the 
beginning of the evening; Stephanie 
Kissenger made an emergency booze run to 
save the evening; Dave Langendorfer (rr) 
pulled the numbers from the drum and kept up 
the pace of the drawing; and Don and Karen 
Manley, who hosted sumptuous committee 
meetings, did the decorations, and ran the 
"side boards".
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replace the personal money that teachers 
invest most every year in supplies and 
equipment for their classrooms.  Steve 
contacted our Foundation Board who 
approved and sent a check to give $50 to 
each of the 45 teachers at that school.  
Great job Steve.

George Cohan Time
  George Cohan began by praising his 
team members at the Reverse Raffle.  
Bobbi Bird did lots of things including 
helping the bar tenders when they were 
overwhelmed at the beginning of the 
evening; Stephanie Kissenger made an 
emergency booze run to save the evening; 
Dave Langendorfer (rr) pulled the 
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   George recognized first time visitors 
then got Len Eckert and Frank Ogden up 

to celebrate their birthdays.  
They were serenaded by 
the 60 and Under Chorus.  
George said "The Over 60's 
were way better".

Upcoming Events:
  2012 Love of Bonita Celebration.  March 
22.  Don Thomson will be honored.
  Estero BBQ & Family Fun Fest.   
Saturday, March 24th. Selling Guatemalan 
Beads to raise funds for project in 
Guatemala.  Contact Sandy Scoggins.

CREW concert and silent auction at 
Riverside Park. Saturday, March 24th, 
6:30-9:00 PM .  Tickets $20.  See Fred Partin 
or Rick Barber.  Helpers contact Rick Barber.

Rotary Happy Hour.  Tuesday, March 
27th, Lakehouse at Trianon Hotel.

No Club Meeting.   Wed. March 28th.  
Club meeting with Noon & Estero at 

Spanish Wells.  Noon, Thursday, March 29th.
Celebrate Bonita.  Saturday, March 31st.  

Tanya Tucker and others.



Amazing Grace

Amazing Grace, how sweet the sound,
That saved a wretch like me.
I once was lost but now am found,
Was blind, but now I see.

Through many dangers, toils and snares
I have already come;
'Tis Grace that brought me safe thus far
and Grace will lead me home.

$$$ 50/50 $$$
This Week's Big Prize:  $1,373
Last week  a disappointed   Patti Dennis 

drew the 10♠ to win $5 

The 4-Way Test
of things we think, say or do.

Is it the TRUTH?
Is it FAIR TO ALL CONCERNED?

Will it build GOODWILL and 
BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL to all CONCERNED?

Printing Provided by...
Mark W. McCaw, CIMA®
McCaw & Clegg Wealth Management
   Senior Vice President - Investments
   Senior Portfolio Manager

UBS Financial Services Inc.
8000 Health Center Blvd. Ste 150
Bonita Springs, FL 34135
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The Spoke Folk
Editor  - Greg Holtz

riverchip12-spoke@yahoo.com
Assistant Editor - Susan Schmitt
Issue Editor - Scott Gerrish (rr)

Monday Noon Fort Myers South.  Crowne 
Plaza,  Bell Tower

Tuesday Noon Estero.  Spring Run

Wednesday 7:30 AM Naples - Gulf Shore. Naples 
Beach Hotel & Golf Club.

12:15 PM Naples.  Naples Beach Hotel & 
Golf Club.

Thursday 7:30AM Naples North-Country Club of 
Naples

Noon Bonita Springs-Spanish 
Wells Country Club

Friday 7:30 AM Naples-Pelican Bay.  The 
Club at Pelican Bay.
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$1/ticket.  3 for $2. 10 for $5.  25 for $10.

±±±

Bob Lorenz  March 19th
Patti Dennis March 21st


